LIBRARY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES OF 8-7-12

Meeting called to order at 7:05 p.m.

Present: Stuart Cohn, Jo Shafer, Amy McCraw, Agnes Corpening, Katherine Taylor, Kathy Kruse

Minutes of the July meeting accepted unanimously.

Kathy will submit our minutes to the GRCA as we are a subcommittee thereof, and also forward to Larry Rostetter for inclusion on the GRCA website.

Old business: discussion continues regarding several members' misgivings as to whether or not we will ever realize a new library building on the park site. Kathy agreed to convey our thoughts to the GRCA at the next board meeting.

It was agreed that if we incur any expenses that we will submit for reimbursement to the GRCA from library funds as needed. Kathy will also discuss this with the GRCA at the board meeting.

New business: Katherine Taylor suggested that our committee visit other branches in the county to get ideas for what we would want in a new library in Green River. Katherine, Kathy, Amy, and Agnes plan to visit Mills River on Friday, August 10, 2012.

Discovery Day was discussed and Kathy suggested a table with information to be handed out in some form at this event. Ideas will be discussed further at the next committee meeting.

Next committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 4th at 7:00 p.m. at the library.

Stuart motioned for adjournment, Agnes seconded and the meeting closed at 8:10.